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Albany Law Journal 1887
The Ethics of War and Peace Nigel Dower 2013-08-26 This
book presents a clear and comprehensive introduction to
the diverse and wide-ranging ethical aspects of war and
peace. In a fair-minded and engaging analysis, Nigel
Dower introduces the different ethical theories in
traditional and contemporary debates ? realism, just war
theory and pacifism ? and subjects each to detailed
critical scrutiny. He frames these debates within a
related but distinct framework of three approaches to
international relations, namely skeptical realism,
internationalism and cosmopolitanism. The book also
identifies and evaluates two further important
perspectives, militarism and pacificism. Whilst
analyzing the advantages and disadvantages of the
different outlooks, Dower makes a strong case for a
cosmopolitan pacificist position, arguing that we need
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to see peace in more positive terms than merely the
absence of war. The book uses a wide range of examples
from across the world and includes discussion of nuclear
weapons, new wars, terrorism, humanitarian intervention
and human security. Written as a textbook for students
who have no prior knowledge of philosophical ethics, The
Ethics of War and Peace is designed to help students
understand and see the relevance of how a professional
philosopher can engage ethically with the world. Each
chapter contains a helpful survey of its contents at the
beginning and a set of questions for individual
reflection or group discussion at the end. This book
will be essential reading for students of security
studies, conflict resolution, peace studies, philosophy
and political theory and anyone interested in the
ethical questions which arise from the study of war and
peace.
The Animal Rights Debate Carl Cohen 2001 Here, for the
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first time, the world's two leading authorities--Tom
Regan, who argues for animal rights, and Carl Cohen, who
argues against them--make their respective case before
the public at large. The very terms of the debate will
never be the same. This seminal moment in the history of
the controversy over animal rights will influence the
direction of this debate throughout the rest of the
century. Visit our website for sample chapters!
Social Policy and Social Change Jillian Jimenez
2014-02-26 The Second Edition of Social Policy and
Social Change is a timely examination of the field,
unique in its inclusion of both a historical analysis of
problems and policy and an exploration of how capitalism
and the market economy have contributed to them. The New
Edition of this seminal text examines issues of
discrimination, health care, housing, income, and child
welfare and considers the policies that strive to
improve them. With a focus on how domestic social
policies can be transformed to promote social justice
for all groups, Jimenez et al. consider the impact of
globalization in the United States while addressing
developing concerns now emerging in the global village.
Defending Human Rights and Democracy in the Era of
Globalization Akrivopoulou, Christina 2016-09-21 The era
of technology in which we reside has ushered in a more
globalized and connected world. While many benefits are
gained from this connectivity, possible disadvantages to
issues of human rights are developed as well. Defending
Human Rights and Democracy in the Era of Globalization
is a pivotal resource for the latest research on the
effects of a globalized society regarding issues
relating to social ethics and civil rights. Highlighting
relevant concepts on political autonomy, migration, and
asylum, this book is ideally designed for academicians,
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professionals, practitioners, and upper-level students
interested in the ongoing concerns of human rights.
American Patriotism: Speeches, Letters, and Other Papers
which Illustrate the Foundation, the Development, the
Preservation of the United States of America 1880
The Index ... Benjamin Franklin Underwood 1886
U.S. Human Rights Policy Toward the Soviet Union United
States. Congress. House. Committee on Foreign Affairs
1988
The American Annual Cyclopedia and Register of Important
Events of the Year ... 1870
The Crisis 1982-08 The Crisis, founded by W.E.B. Du Bois
as the official publication of the NAACP, is a journal
of civil rights, history, politics, and culture and
seeks to educate and challenge its readers about issues
that continue to plague African Americans and other
communities of color. For nearly 100 years, The Crisis
has been the magazine of opinion and thought leaders,
decision makers, peacemakers and justice seekers. It has
chronicled, informed, educated, entertained and, in many
instances, set the economic, political and social agenda
for our nation and its multi-ethnic citizens.
International Organization and Conference Series U.S.
National Commission for UNESCO. 1950
Congressional Record USA Congress 1874
Equality-- We All Have a Hand in it Canadian Human
Rights Commission 1990
Harper's Magazine 1872
Sex, Freedom, and Power in Imperial Germany, 1880–1914
Edward Ross Dickinson 2014-02-17 This is a study of
debate over sexuality and sexual morality that roiled
politics in Germany between 1880 and 1914. All parties
involved understood it to be a debate over the most
fundamental question of modern political life: how to
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secure both national power and individual freedom in the
context of rapid social and cultural change.
Race and Literature Charles Malan 1987
European Romanticism Stephen Prickett 2014-04-14
Romanticism was always culturally diverse. Though
English-language anthologies have previously tended to
see Romanticism as predominantly British, the term
itself actually originated in Germany, where it became
the banner of a Europe-wide movement involving the
profound intellectual and aesthetic changes which we now
associate with modernity. This anthology is the first to
place British Romanticism within a comprehensive and
multi-lingual European context, showing how ideas and
writers interconnected across national and linguistic
boundaries. By reprinting everything in the original
languages, together with an English translation of all
non-English material in parallel on the opposite page,
it offers a new intellectual map of Romanticism.
Material is thematically arranged as follows: - Art &
Aesthetics - The Self - History - Language Hermeneutics & Theology - Nature - The Exotic - Science
While focusing on European texts, the inclusion of
essays on their North American and Japanese reception
means that Romanticism can be seen as a global
phenomenon, influencing a surprising number of the ways
in which the modern world sees itself.
The Radical Review 1881
The Works of William E. Channing, D.D. William Ellery
Channing 1867
The Cambridge Handbook of Psychology and Human Rights
Neal S. Rubin 2020-06-30 Written by psychologists,
historians, and lawyers, this handbook demonstrates the
central role psychological science plays in addressing
some of the world's most pressing problems. Over 100
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experts from around the world work together to supply an
integrated history of human rights and psychological
science using a rights and strengths-based perspective.
It highlights what psychologists have done to promote
human rights and what continues to be done at the United
Nations. With emerging visions for the future uses of
psychological theory, education, evidence-based
research, and best practices, the chapters offer advice
on how to advance the 2030 Global Agenda on Sustainable
Development. Challenging the view that human rights are
best understood through a political lens, this scholarly
collection of essays shows how psychological science may
hold the key to nurturing humanitarian values and
respect for human dignity.
The Chinese Human Rights Reader Stephen C. Angle 2001
Weiyun and Others (1979)
Appleton's Annual Cyclopaedia and Register of Important
Events 1870
Religious Perspectives on Bioethics and Human Rights
Joseph Tham 2017-09-06 This book deals with the thorny
issue of human rights in different cultures and
religions, especially in the light of bioethical issues.
In this book, experts from Christianity, Judaism, Islam,
Buddhism, Daoism, Hinduism and Confucianism discuss the
tension between their religious traditions and the claim
of universality of human rights. The East-West contrast
is particularly evident with regards to human rights.
Some writers find the human rights language too
individualistic and it is foreign to major religions
where the self does not exist in isolation, but is
normally immersed in a web of relations and duties
towards family, friends, religion community, and
society. Is the human rights discourse a predominantly
Western liberal ideal, which in bioethics is translated
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to mean autonomy and free choice? In today’s democratic
societies, laws have been drafted to protect individuals
and communities against slavery, discrimination, torture
or genocide. Yet, it appears unclear at what moment
universal rights supersede respect for cultural
diversity and pluralism. This collection of articles
demonstrates a rich spectrum of positions among
different religions, as they confront the ever more
pressing issues of bioethics and human rights in the
modern world. This book is intended for those interested
in the contemporary debates on religious ethics, human
rights, bioethics, cultural diversity and
multiculturalism.
Every Human Has Rights 2009 Based on the thirty rights
listed in the "United Nations Universal Declaration of
Human Rights," explores the basic freedoms of human
beings, especially children, with examples of how these
rights have been implemented around the world.
Universal Declaration of Animal Rights 2021 On 10
December 1948 in Paris The Universal Declaration of
Human Rights was drafted by representatives with
different legal and cultural backgrounds from all
regions of the world, The Declaration was proclaimed by
the United Nations General Assembly as General Assembly
resolution 217 A. It sets out fundamental human rights
to be universally protected and it has been translated
into over 500 languages.These humans rights are often
protected by national law. In many countries even the
environment is protected by law for the benefit of
future generations. Thus the environment has been
recognized to have a value of it's own. How about
animals? Do they have rights, protected by law? Well
most animal protective laws are about protecting them
from cruel methods of production, not to give them
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rights or a value of there own.So what if someone set
out to proclaim the same fundamental rights also for all
animals? Since planet Earth is theirs as much as it is
ours. Much like us humans, animals have intelligence and
feelings. Like us they form families and societies. They
play, they have sex, they reproduce, they experience
pain and fear. They suffer and they even help strangers
in need, just like we humans do.As William Arthur Ward
wrote - If you can imagine it, you can achive it. If you
can dream it, you can become it.So on the 25th of April
2020, I as a human with rights, universally proclaimed
that also all animals have rights. They are therefore
now also equal in worth and value to us humans. Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/Universal-Declaration-of-Animal
-Rights-102198624649687/The proclaimed Universal
Declaration of Animal Rights consists of 30 articles now
collected in this book. It's time to take a great step
forward for our common future sake. Share and spread
these articles with family and friends all over the
globe. Translate them to all spoken languages. Remember
and celebrate 25th of April as a day of animal
liberation for a sustainable future
together!#UniversalAnimalRights #25thofApril
#standup4humanrights #standup4animalrightsSo listen up
all mankind and all you political leaders, this is the
Universal Declaration of Animal Rights!Göteborg,
Sweden22nd of September 2020.
Human Rights and the Body Dr Annabelle Mooney 2014-09-28
Human Rights and the Body is a response to the crisis in
human rights, to the very real concern that without a
secure foundation for the concept of human rights, their
very existence is threatened. While there has been
consideration of the discourses of human rights and the
way in which the body is written upon, research in
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linguistics has not yet been fully brought to bear on
either human rights or the body. Drawing on legal
concepts and aspects of the law of human rights, Mooney
aims to provide a universally defensible set of human
rights and a foundation, or rather a frame, for them.
She argues that the proper frames for human rights are
firstly the human body, seen as an index reliant on the
natural world, secondly the globe and finally, language.
These three frames generate rights to food, water, sleep
and shelter, environmental protection and a right
against dehumanization. This book is essential reading
for researchers and graduate students in the fields of
human rights and semiotics of law.
Negotiation and Statecraft: Ninety-fourth Congress,
first session, pursuant to section 4, Senate Resolution
49, 94th Congress,with panel on the international
freedom to write and publish, November 18, 1975 United
States. Congress. Senate. Committee on Government
Operations. Permanent Subcommittee on Investigations
1973
The Edinburgh Review 1883
The Freedom Reader Edwin S. Newman 1963
Methodist Review 1878
The Global Public Square Os Guinness 2013-05-20
Recognizing that tyranny takes on secular as well as
traditional guises, Os Guinness seeks a return to the
first principles of religious and political freedom.
Hearkening back to the "soul liberty" of English Puritan
Roger Williams, Guinness argues that a society's
greatest bulwark against abuse lies in its people's
freedom of conscience.
Global Capitalism, Culture, and Ethics Richard A.
Spinello 2014-04-24 Selected as an Outstanding Academic
Title by Choice Magazine in 2014! This book aims to
every-human-has-rights-what-you-need-to-know-about-your-human-rights

deepen the student’s understanding of the complex
ethical challenges that businesses face in an
increasingly globalized world. As the world moves
towards greater interdependence, it has been
demonstrated that globalization is linked to economic
growth. This raises a critical question: as a key player
in fostering economic growth, how does the multinational
corporation function as a moral agent? Global
Capitalism, Culture, and Ethics offers a sophisticated
analysis of theoretical ethical issues such as
universalism versus pluralism; the connection between
law and morality; the validity of a corporate social
agenda; and the general parameters of moral
responsibilities for multinational corporations. With
these foundational issues addressed, the book proceeds
to analyze a number of specific controversies such as
the proper scope of political activism, disinvestment,
environmental sustainability, and responsible sourcing
from low wage countries. The analysis of globalization
is not confined to a treatment of the moral obligations
of multinational corporations, but also reviews the
history of global capitalism, the interdependence
between governments and multinational corporations, and
the beneficial and harmful effects of globalization on
social welfare. Weaving together themes from economics,
history, philosophy, and law, this book allows the
reader to appreciate globalization from multiple
perspectives. Its theoretical cogency and uncompromising
clarity make it a rewarding read for students interested
in issues of ethics and globalization.
Griffin on Human Rights Roger Crisp 2014 Human rights
are one of the most controversial and widely discussed
ideas in contemporary politics, ethics, and law--and one
of the most significant contributors to the debate has
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been James Griffin, formerly White's Professor of Moral
Philosophy at the University of Oxford. In his book, On
Human Rights, and in other work, Griffin has defended
the view that contemporary judicial understandings of
human rights rest on an insecure theoretical basis.
Thishas had the result that the language of human rights
has been over-extended, and consequently has less force
where it really matters. On Griffin's view, human rights
are best understood as protections of ouragency and
personhood, and he argues his case with reference to
many real-life human rights cases. This volume collects
several of the most significant responses to Griffin by
internationally leading moral and political
philosophers. It also includes a response by Griffin
himself.
Proceedings of the Free Convention 1858
Select Discourses and Essays ... William Ellery Channing
1895
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1963 The
Congressional Record is the official record of the
proceedings and debates of the United States Congress.
It is published daily when Congress is in session. The
Congressional Record began publication in 1873. Debates
for sessions prior to 1873 are recorded in The Debates
and Proceedings in the Congress of the United States
(1789-1824), the Register of Debates in Congress
(1824-1837), and the Congressional Globe (1833-1873)
The Congressional globe 1868
The Fortnightly 1872
Healing the Child Within Charles Whitfield 2010-01-01
Dr. Whitfield provides a clear and effective
introduction to the basic principles of recovery. This
book is a modern classic, as fresh and useful today as
it was more than a decade ago when first published.
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Here, frontline physician and therapist Charles
Whitfield describes the process of wounding that the
Child Within (True Self) experiences and shows how to
differentiate the True Self from the false self. He also
describes the core issues of recovery and more. Other
writings on this topic have come and gone, while Healing
the Child Within has remained a strong introduction to
recognizing and healing from the painful effects of
childhood trauma. Highly recommended by therapists and
survivors of trauma.
Environmental Principles and Policies Sharon Beder
2013-11-05 Environmental Principles and Policies uses
environmental and social principles to analyse the
latest wave of economic-based and market-orientated
environmental policies currently being adopted around
the world. This book provides an in-depth examination of
six key principles that have been incorporated into
international treaties and the national laws of many
countries: * ecological sustainability * the polluter
pays principle * the precautionary principle * equity *
human rights * public participation These principles are
then used to evaluate a range of policies including
pollution charges, emissions, trading, water markets,
biodiversity banks and tradable fishing rights.
Environmental Principles and Policies is easily
accessible, using non-technical language throughout, and
- in what sets it apart from other books on
environmental policy-making - it takes a critical and
interdisciplinary approach. It does not set out policies
in a descriptive or prescriptive way, but analyses and
evaluates policy options from a variety of perspectives.
This enables readers to gain a thorough grasp of
important principles and current policies, as well as
demonstrating how principles can be used to critically
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assess environmental policies.
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